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Good day Mr. Joseph
I have received your email and here are some of the comments
1. I think it will be great if you include clear pictures of the existing infrastructure for portion 1 of Namib plaas as you did for Portion 1 of Farm Namib Fontein 91.
2. Maybe include the dates of the adverts in the newspaper, it will be easier to search for the newspaper
3. There is a spelling error for Usakos under 6. Stakeholder Consultation Process.
4. Help me with the distance between the farms and Usakos as it will help in the fuel calculations. As I mentioned before there is a transport fee ( Distance between Usakos and
the Farms X 2 X N$4.00) and an inspection fee of N$10.00 per application to be paid. 
5. I have read that Restaurant/ Food will be one of the businesses that will be conducted at the farms, therefore the Food Handlers that will be working in the restaurant need to
conduct a food handler medical examination, which can be done either at state or private. Usakos Hospital charges N$ 600 per Food Handler. 

Currently, the district is experiencing a transport shortage and I can't give the exact date of when we will conduct the inspection. Unfortunately, we don't get picked up by Clients.
So I will keep in touch with you to inform you when we have transport to come there. 

Kindly receive the attached application for fitness certificate/business registration as per your request. 

Regards
Priskila  

Environmental Health Practitioner 
Usakos Health District
Erongo Region
Tel: 064-530067


